
Public Notice 
 
The Zoning Hearing Board of Cambridge Township will hold a Public Meeting on Thursday, September 8, 2022, at 
6:45 PM, in the Municipal Building, for the purpose of organizing their officers for the year 2022, as well as conduct 
any other business that comes before the Board.  
 
Immediately following the Public Meeting, the Zoning Hearing Board of Cambridge Township will hold a Public 
Hearing, on Thursday, September 8, 2022, at 7:00 PM in the Municipal Building. The purpose of the Hearing is to 
consider a Request for a Variance submitted by Calvin J. Martin who desires to operate a shed sales business on his 
property located at 24195 Route 99, Cambridge Springs, Pennsylvania 16403. All testimony will be heard on the 
above date and time.  
 
Both the Public Meeting and Public Hearing will take place in the Cambridge Township Municipal Building located at 
22530 Electric Drive, Cambridge Springs, Pennsylvania. Persons with disabilities who wish to attend the Public 
Meeting and require an auxiliary aid, service, or other accommodation to participate in the meeting should contact 
the Municipal Building at (814) 398-8327. 
 
Cambridge Township Zoning Hearing Board  
John Anderson, Chairman 


